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Good afternoon Coyote Nation, 

We wanted to bring everyone up to speed on preventative measures that we are taking to help prevent the 

possible spread of the COVID-19 virus.   Please understand that this situation remains fluid, and this information 

may change shortly after you receive this notice.  

The following events are CANCELLED:  

● Upward Basketball on March, 14, 20202  

● Community walking in the school hallways, beginning Monday, March 16, 2020 through spring break.  

● Parent/Teacher Conferences on March 19, 2020 

● COYOTE 3 on 3 Classic on March 21, 2020 

● Board of Education meeting on March 25, 2020 

The following events are POSTPONED.  

● Daddy/Daughter Dance on March 14, 2020  

● Spring sports parents meeting on March 16,2020 

● Kindergarten roundup on March 23, 2020  

● Third grade reading law meeting on March 24, 2020 

Actions to be taken until spring break:  

● In an effort to follow the guidelines of Governor Whitmer, our admin team and staff have put a plan 

together to reduce the number of students that sit together at lunch.  

● Visitors and volunteers will be prohibited from entering the school.  

● When picking up your child from school, we ask that you sign your child out in the vestibule for the 

elementary and high school.  For the middle school, please call the middle school office @ 832-6174.  

● All buses are sanitized after every bus run.  

● Buildings are being sanitized.  

● All field trips are cancelled from now until spring break.  

As we mentioned in our last correspondence, the health and safety of our students and staff is our number one 

priority.   We will continue to monitor this fluid situation very closely and remind you to follow the guidelines 

provided to us by The State of Michigan and the Attorney General. 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?tab=om1#inbox/FMfcgxwHMGNmLxkjVLpDdrDcRqqCrwhM 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/workplace-school-and-home-guidance.pdf 

Kind regards, 

 

RCAPS Administration  

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?tab=om1#inbox/FMfcgxwHMGNmLxkjVLpDdrDcRqqCrwhM
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/workplace-school-and-home-guidance.pdf


 


